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                    BOARD MINUTES FOR 09/12/88

                     SEPTEMBER 12, 1988                               

     PURSUANT TO A RECESS, THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS IN AND   
FOR WASHINGTON COUNTY, FLORIDA, MET ON THE ABOVE DATE AT 6:30 P. M.,  
IN THEIR REGULAR MEETING PLACE IN THE COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE BUILDING  
IN CHIPLEY, FLORIDA, WITH ALL MEMBERS PRESENT.  DEPUTY CLERK, MELISSA ALFORD, WAS 
ALSO IN ATTENDANCE.                                       

     THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER BY THE CHAIRMAN AND PRAYER WAS   OFFERED BY 
ROGER D. HAGAN, BOARD ADMINISTRATOR.                       
     HOWARD LOVETT, SPEAKING ON BEHALF OF A LARGE GROUP OF CITIZENS IN ATTENDANCE, 
REQUESTED THAT THE BOARD CONDUCT A PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING THE BOARD'S PRESENT 
CONSIDERATION OF AN AMENDED PROPOSAL FOR A COMPREHENSIVE SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT 
PROGRAM SUBMITTED BY FLORIDA GULF ENVIRONMENTAL INCORPORATED AND, ACTING UPON SAID 
REQUEST, COMMISSIONER CARTER OFFERED A MOTION, SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER CORBIN AND 
UNANIMOUSLY PASSED BY THE BOARD, TO ADVERTISE FOR A PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING SAID 
AMENDED PROPOSAL TO BE SCHEDULED FOR SEPTEMBER 19, 1988, AT 7:00 P. M., TO BE HELD 
AT THE WASHINGTON COUNTY AGRICULTURE CENTER AUDITORIUM. 
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     AT THIS TIME, THE CHAIRMAN INFORMED HOWARD LOVETT AND THE GROUP OF CITIZENS IN 
ATTENDANCE THAT THERE WOULD BE NO BOARD ACTION TAKEN IN REGARDS TO THE AMENDED 
PROPOSAL FOR A SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT PROGRAM, SUBMITTED BY FLORIDA GULF 
ENVIRONMENTAL INCORPORATED, UNTIL AFTER THE SAID SCHEDULED PUBLIC HEARING IS HELD. 
     THE MAIN PURPOSE OF THIS MEETING WAS TO CONDUCT A BUDGET WORKSHOP FOR THE 
CONSIDERATION OF THE BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR ENDING SEPTEMBER 30, 1989.  THE SHERIFF 
WAS IN ATTENDANCE TO ADDRESS THE BOARD CONCERNING HIS DEPARTMENT'S BUDGET REQUEST 
FOR FISCAL YEAR ENDING SEPTEMBER 30, 1989.  AFTER APPROXIMATELY THREE (3) HOURS OF 
BUDGET WORK, THE BOARD SCHEDULED A BUDGET WORKSHOP FOR SEPTEMBER 14, 1988, AT 7:00 
P. M. 
     COMMISSIONER HADDOCK OFFERED A MOTION, SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER CARTER AND 
UNANIMOUSLY PASSED BY THE BOARD, TO PURCHASE A 1971 DODGE PUMPER TRUCK FROM THE 
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, AT A COST OF FIFTEEN HUNDRED DOLLARS 
($1,500.00), FOR USE BY THE VERNON VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT. 
     THERE BEING NO FURTHER BUSINESS AT THIS TIME, THE MEETING RECESSED UNTIL 
SEPTEMBER 14, 1988, AT 7:00 P. M. ATTEST:___________________________  
ATTEST:______________________ 
             CLERK                               CHAIRMAN 
ATTEST:___________________________ 
           DEPUTY CLERK 
*END OF MINUTES* FOR   09/12/88
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